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20/10/2020  20:03:442020/3279/P OBJ Paul Styles In a conservation area, I would would like to see the important original Victorian roof lines retained and object 

to this application. These proposals would impose a new higher roof line on a prominent site, raising the roof 

profile by approx 0.9 metres and crucially visible from the road.
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